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Friday 25th October 2024 
 

 
Children’s University Half Term Activities 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
It gives me great pleasure to announce that the Children’s University have now relaunched the 
holiday activity sheets. This half term’s activity sheet is attached to this letter. 
 
If your child completes any of the activities please email all evidence, photographs, work, etc, to the 
school office for the attention of Mrs Davis. The credits will then be added to your child’s Children’s 
University log.  
 
Wishing you a happy half term 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Mrs Davis  
 
Head of School  
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